
Charlotte Department of Transportation 
Memorandum 
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Date: 
 

November 23, 2005 

To: 
 
 

Keith MacVean 
Planning Commission 
 
 

From: 
 
 

Scott L. Putnam 
Development Services Division 

Subject: Rezoning Petition 06-006: South End Pedscape/Transit Station Area 
Plan: From East Morehead to Iverson Way 
along South Boulevard and South Tryon 
Street 

 
 

 
We have no transportation issues with the proposed rezonings to TOD-M as recommended in the 
implementation section of the South End Transit Station Area Plan (adopted in June 2005).  
Given the proximity of the sites to the South End light rail stations, and the good street network 
in the South End area, CDOT feels that there should only be minor impacts to the transportation 
system resulting from these rezonings. 
 
 
If we can be of further assistance, please advise. 
 
 
SLP  
 
c: W.B. Finger  
 M.K. Dewey  
 J.D. Kimbler  
 A. Christenbury  
 E.D. McDonald  
 Rezoning File (2)  
 


